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M/s Sita (TCI India Ltd) 

Panjim  
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The British Deputy High Commission, Mumbai wish to express their 

sincere appreciation for the outstanding manner in which Sita, Goa 

facilitated the return of British Nationals from Goa to the United Kingdom 

during the Covid-19 pandemic.  The professionalism shown by Saira 

Vaz and the team was invaluable in ensuring the successful operation of 

the emergency flights organised by Her Majesty’s Government. 

 

Please convey our best wishes to Ms Saira and her team.   

 

 

Paul Carter 

Acting Deputy High Commissioner 

Western India 


